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Greetings friend!

The Informed Parents of Silicon Valley Newsletter is here!

Our staff and volunteers are excited to bring you the first of many
IPSV newsletters!

Informed Parents of Silicon Valley (IPSV) came into existence in
September of 2021. Since then, our progress has been nothing short
of striking! Our website, www.ip-sv.org, is here to serve you with
information and provide opportunities to help. We have launched our
informational Home Meetings.



http://www.ip-sv.org/

Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) requests have been sent to each
school district in Santa Clara County to determine what our children
and grandchildren are being taught in their schools.

IPSV representatives have made presentations to numerous
churches and community organizations. We are adding contacts daily
to our IPSV database. This will allow distribution of our November
2022 Voter Guide and our newsletter to an even larger number of
parents and grandparents.

Our community on Instagram is growing. Our Facebook page is
active. We continue to add content to our blog. An office where
volunteers and staff can serve you is open and functioning.

Yes, we’ve accomplished quite a bit in just over eight months! And we
are just getting started!

Our IPSV Voter Guide, which will be published before the November
election, will focus on local, non-partisan offices including school
boards, city councils, mayors, supervisors, as well as ballot
measures.

For our voter guide to be more effective, we need to add to the
number of those registered with IPSV ensuring that everyone will
receive our voter guide and newsletter. Please... forward this
newsletter to friends, family, and persons you think might wish to
know what is happening in our schools!

(If this newsletter was forwarded to you, please take a minute to click
here to receive your personal email.)



http://eepurl.com/h7K_BX
http://eepurl.com/h7K_BX
http://eepurl.com/h7K_BX

WE NEED HELP!!

Our most urgent need is a team of concerned moms, dads, and
grandparents who will act as school coordinators. School coordinators are
parents or grandparents who will help facilitate the scheduling of home
meetings and monitor the curricula in their school’s classrooms.

If you wish to learn more, or sign up to be a school coordinator, let us
know by clicking here.

Lastly, we need to keep the lights on! Can you help with a $25, $50,
$100, $250 or more? Our promise is to use your gifts prudently to help our
children. Please click here to make a gift.

Our Newsletter publication schedule is twice monthly.

Watch for our next IPSV Newsletter!

If you wish to comment or ask a question, please contact us at
newsletter@ip-sv.org.

“Freedom is never more than one generation away from extinction...”
Ronald Reagan

WWW.ip-sv.org

Donations: ip-sv.square.site
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